
U3A Lunch group August report for Forum 

In August the lunch group tried out a new venue The Crosskeys Inn at Eppleby. 

We were a group of 15 and had pre ordered our starters and mains.  The most popular starter 
was the twice baked cheddar cheese and spinach souAle followed by the home made focaccia 
with hummus and olives, all were delicious and well presented.  The most popular main course 
was the chargrilled lemon chicken with Greek salad and fries, followed by the sea bass with new 
potatoes, tenderstem broccoli and shrimps, again the main courses were enjoyed by all. 

Most of the group managed a desert and we could choose from the main menu and the specials 
on the blackboard.  The specials were the most popular with the Basque cheesecake with 
poached raspberries and raspberry sorbet and the lemon curd crème brulee being well 
presented and delicious. 

The new venue went down well with Members so will be on our list for future visits. 

In September we are having an early evening meal at the Black Horse in Ingleton. 

If anyone is interested in joining our friendly group then please contact me. 

Kate Keen 

 

The Basque cheesecake with poached raspberries and raspberry sorbet. 


